
 

 

November 9, 2022 

Chair Moe, Chancellor Malhotra, and Trustees,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide written remarks today. I’m sorry I wasn’t able to provide 
remarks in person, but I needed to get back to Rochester for another appointment. It was a pleasure to 
spend last month’s meetings with you at Ridgewater - Hutchinson. What a great community and 
campus!  
 
At that meeting, Chair Moe, you asked each of the bargaining unit leaders to promise to work with you 
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